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It's that time again - time for staff training! Details about the training dates and times have been
sent via email to all staff so that you can begin planning to attend. Please direct any questions to
your supervisor or to Human Resources. Submit sign-up sheets to Damon Prince. Please
remember that this training is mandatory and all staff should make plans to attend one of the
three available dates. 
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UCAAAD ANNOUNCES CHANGES TO EXPO

UCDD's Aging team has announced that the 2021
Senior/Caregiver Expo will not be held in the
traditional, in-person format this year. Citing concerns
of illness, the planning team has announced the 2021
event will be held in the Life Church of Cookeville
parking lot. More details will be shared in the coming
days and weeks. In the meantime, please share your
favorite Expo photos from way back when! 

The Upper Cumberland was well-
represented as the 2021 TAHRA
(Tennessee Association of Human
Resource Agencies) Conference in
Franklin, TN this year. It's always great
to reconnect with our counterparts
from across the state and learn new
and effective ways to serve our
communities and clients. 

2021 TAHRA CONFERENCE


